Tim Carroll

From: Josh [jaronie@comcast.net]

Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 11:54 AM
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: Food truck

Hey Tim, just putting together my proposal and I wanted to ask about the possibility of the
community center as a location to park. Bill Rossi had suggested it and I had been thinking
about it. Obviously we would need to get an insurance rider on the policy for liability and
get our own insurance policy on the food served and the truck itself. I'm sure there is a way
of measuring the electricity used and perhaps water as well, although I'm pretty sure I can
just bring water in gallons from moxie. I don't need a lot. Electricity would be minimal as
well. I already talked to Thomas Béna about the film festival in March and if he wants to use
us as a food source we will make ourselves available otherwise we would not open that Friday.
I have talked to Marina and she said that the selectmen if they are going to approve would be
able to contingent on board of health approval. Hope you think ccc is a viable option. Let me
know ASAP in case I need to explore the other options. I will get the menu and proposal to
you by the morning tomorrow. Thanks for your help, Josh.

Sent from my iPhone



